Date: June 11, 2012

Re: Request for Expedited Processing of Experimental STA (File No. 0469-EX-ST-
2012) filed on 6/11/12 for L-3 Unmanned Systems Inc.

L-3 Unmanned Systems Inc. is requesting expedited processing of their Experimental
STA filed on 6/11/12 for the reasons below.

The temporary FCC license we are requesting is to support an urgent need for the DoD.
We need access to these frequencies to operate ground based calibrate equipment that
will be used in the vicinity of Michael Army Airfield (Airport Designator: KDPG) and their
associated test range from June 25, 2012 to August 1, 2012.



